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KOREAN WOMEN’S INTERNATIONAL NETWORK (KOWIN) CANADA
1st National Conference

June 2 (Fri), 2017: Parliament Hill (Centre Block, 160S)
June 3 (Sat), 2017: Korean Cultural Centre, Canada (150 Elgin Street, Ottawa)
DATE: 

May 10, 2017
TO:

Ottawa Korean Women
SUBJECT:
LETTER OF INVITATION 
Dear Ottawa Korean women
On behalf of KOWIN Canada, I would like to invite you to attend this event, the First KOWIN Canada Conference to be held on Saturday, June 3, 2017 in Ottawa, which will be preceded by the Honorable Senator Yohnah Martin’s welcoming reception on Friday, June 2.
KOWIN Canada is a non-profit organization of the Korean descendants of women in Canada trying to build up a network and find ways to contribute to the local community and society.  We are interested in women’s social status and rights, immigrants’ community involvement, vision and future of diverse Canadian society.  We are also passionate volunteers in women’s shelters, Ottawa Food Bank, and many children and senior’s events in communities.
The Ottawa chapter of KOWIN Canada will host the 1st national conference in 2017, the year of Canada’s 150th anniversary and the best occasion to visit our city.  Approximately 70 attendees are expected from the cities including Vancouver, Calgary, Edmonton, Montreal, and Toronto to come to Ottawa to network and share ideas. 

The theme of the conference, “Women Empowerment”, will be presented through a keynote speech, parallel workshops, special talks by guest speakers, and poster presentations by members of each chapter. The registration fee that includes access to all programs and meals (lunch and dinner) is 40 dollars and you can pre-register in the following website. 

http://www.kowincanada.com/2017Conference/main.html
Thank you for considering our invitation.

Sincerely,

Yoonhee Vivien Ko, The Focal Point of KOWIN Canada

